
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

Healthy Ulster County Week is May 6-May14, 2017 and we have a variety of activities planned 

for the week thanks to our local businesses and organizations providing special events and 

promotions throughout the week.  Take a class, participate in a walk, or enjoy a healthy meal and 

so much more as we continue our efforts to may Ulster County the healthiest County in New York 

State.  The Calendar of Events can be found on our websites: www.UlsterCountyNY.gov; 

www.HealthyUlsterCounty.net; www.UlsterCountyAlive.com; or call us at 845-340-3800 for a 

printed copy or more information. 

 

In addition, you may have heard that recent weeks have seen Ulster County evolving into a hotbed 

for major movie productions. A new feature film titled “Departures” and starring Maisie Williams 

of the “Game of Thrones” and Nina Dobrev of “The Vampire Diaries” just began filming in 

uptown Kingston with shooting expected to last 24 days.  This comes on the heels of another film 

wrapping up production just last week; the comedy “Furlough” was on site in Kingston and the 

Town of Ulster, including scenes at the Ulster County Law Enforcement Center and featuring three 

Academy Award winners, Whoopi Goldberg, Anna Paquin and Melissa Leo.  The 2017 film 

production season in Ulster County kicked off with a bang earlier in the year as Kingston 

welcomed legendary director and producer Martin Scorsese who is serving as the executive 

producer of the feature film “Diane.”  

 

The dramatic increase in Ulster County’s film production industry comes as a direct result of my 

Administration’s efforts to push to include Ulster County in the New York State Upstate Film Tax 

Credit program that provides critical tax incentives to grow the motion picture industry.  The 

legislation was passed in November and as a result, the entire Mid-Hudson region was included 

and will benefit.  This now provides high value opportunities for our workers with low impact on 

our environment, while delivering millions to our economy. 

 

Enjoy the spring and once again, thank you for all you do! 

Mike Hein 
Ulster County Executive 
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Check out the variety of opportunities available to seniors through The 

Ulster County Office for the Aging Volunteer Program.  Join the 400 seniors 



that are part of our program and engaged in their community, meeting new 

friends and making a difference all over the county.  We will help you find 

volunteer work that fits your interest and time.  We would love to have you 

on our team!  Please contact Patrick McDonough, pmcd@co.ulster.ny.us or 

845-802-7935. 
 
 

 
 

mailto:pmcd@co.ulster.ny.us




  
 
 

 
  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 

The Repair Café idea was born in Amsterdam in 2009 and was brought to 

New Paltz by volunteer organizer John Wackman in 2013. His dedication, 

enthusiasm, and success inspired others to launch Repair Cafe events in 

their communities. If you are interested in bringing Repair Cafe to your 

community, John would be happy to point you in the right direction (email 

John). You can also check out the Repair Cafe Foundation, where it all began, for resources, 

guidelines, and all the details. 

Our mission 
 To transform our throw-away economy, one beloved item at a time 

 To reduce how much stuff goes into the waste stream 

 To preserve traditional repair know-how & skills, and pass them on 

 To show the people who have this knowledge that they are valued 

 To feed our curiosity about "the way things work", provide scientific 

diversion & have fun! 

 To foster community, sustainability, and resilience 

Contact Us 
If you would like to volunteer at a Hudson Valley Repair Cafe, or just want to find out 

more about the activities at these events, contact the independent organizers of the 

locations directly.  

 

Gardiner: 4
th

 Sunday of every month, email Wendy Toman for time at 

recycling.tog@gmail.com Gardiner Public Library, 133 Farmer's Turnpike, Gardiner, 

NY 12525 

Kingston: 11am-3pm; email kingstonrepaircafe@gmail.com or call 845-339-2526 for 

August’s date. Clinton Avenue United Methodist Church, 122 Clinton Ave, Kingston, 

NY 12401 

New Paltz: 3
rd

 Saturday of Every Other Month, 10am-2pm New Paltz United 

Methodist Church, 1 Grove St, New Paltz, NY 12561 jwackman@gmail.com or 646-

302-5835

mailto:jwackman@gmail.com
mailto:jwackman@gmail.com
http://repaircafehv.org/
mailto:recycling.tog@gmail.com
mailto:kingstonrepaircafe@gmail.com
mailto:jwackman@gmail.com


                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                



 



 
 
   



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Greetings from the Director of  the 
Ulster County Office for the Aging 

Kelly McMullen  

Hello Ulster County Seniors! 

It is my pleasure to announce our two “Seniors of the Year” from 

Ulster County: Vivi Hlavsa of Lomontville and Violet Streich of 

Olivebridge. We thank them for their outstanding service to the 

community, and we look forward to celebrating them in Albany with 

the other winners from across New York State.  We will also be 

hosting a picnic on June 5th at Robert E. Post Memorial Park in 

Kingston to celebrate all the nominees.  Hope you can join us! 

Statewide Senior Action Council provides information to 

educate the community, as well as state and federal policymakers, 

and has a track record of successful advocacy on issues of 

importance to older New Yorkers. Call 1-800-333-4374 for more info. 

One of my focuses this past year has been to make sure seniors 

know how important it is to complete advanced care directives.  

These include your will, healthcare proxy and living will.  It is a great 

gift to your family to have your wishes understood before a health 

crisis occurs.  Doctor Jose Sotolongo, a retired physician, is 

available to come out to speak to groups of seniors about this 

important topic.   

  The Office for the Aging offers one-on-one appointments for 

legal assistance and unbiased information on Medicare and Pooled 

Trusts (Medicaid Spend Down).  We also offer Alzheimer’s disease 

consultations in partnership with the Alzheimer’s Association. Please 

call our office for more details: 340-3456.  

We wish you a very happy spring!    

Kelly McMullen 

Director of Ulster County Office for the Aging 
 



 
More info from the community… 
 
 

I THINK I MAY NEED A HEARING AID.   

WHAT SHOULD I DO?   

If you think you might need a hearing aid, you should have a 

hearing evaluation performed by a licensed audiologist before 

making a purchase. You can also contact the New York State 

Education Department (518-474-3817 X100) for audiologist 

information. Audiologists who sell hearing aids must be registered 

with the Department of State as hearing aid dispensers, in addition 

to being licensed by the State Education Department as 

audiologists.    

To obtain a copy of New York State’s A Consumer’s Guide to 

Hearing Aids, call the Ulster County District Attorney’s Division 

of Consumer Affairs at 845- 340-3260.  

 

 

 



 



 



 
 

 

 


